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Ariana Costa

From: alfredhelger@gmail.com
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 4:52 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Opposition to new gun laws

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

My name is Alfred Helger, 143 Peckham Road, Little Compton RI 
 
It is a sad day seeing the way you pass bills. Our representatives should be ashamed of them selves. They all should be 
voted out 


